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August 22-23 

Our Daily Bread 

Collection 

 

August 23 & 27 
Come and See  

RCIA Sessions 

 

August 26 

SHG Garden Society 

Cleanup 

8:30-10:00am 

 

September 8 
Adoration  

Under the Stars 

 

September 22 

Third Annual  

Msgr. Aiken Golf 

Tournament 

 

September 29-30 

Parish Retreat 

 

October 28 

Trunk or Treat 
 

November 25 

Night of Prayer  

w/Mark Forrest 

 

December 6 

NYC Bus Trip to  

New York w/Fr. Jerry 

 

December 9 

Breakfast with Santa 

 

December 30 
150th  

Anniversary Gala 

Casserole Collection for Our Daily Bread 

 
 Tuesday, August 22 from 7:00 — 9:00 pm 

Wednesday, August 23 from 7:30 — 9:00 am 

For more information,  

visit shgparish.org/odb  

or contact Sally Gabriele at 

 lougabriele@verizon.net or 410-833-3967.  

RCIA Come and See Sessions  

If you or someone you know is interested in becoming Catholic, 

please join us for one of our two information sessions.  Our first 

Come and See session will take place on Wednesday, August 23 

from 7:00—8:00 pm. Our second session will be on Sunday, August 

27 from 12:45-1:45 pm. This session will be followed by a talk on 

Marriage Annulments from 2:00-3:00 pm.  

All sessions will be held in the Mother Seton Room. 

If you are ready to register for RCIA, our weekly sessions begin  

Sunday, September 24  from 9:30-11:15 am in Room 105.  Register 

online at shgparish.org/rcia. Contact Paul Gallagher at  

pgallagher@shgparish.org for more information. 

Altar Flowers This Weekend  

In Memory of  

Veronica Petro and Jean Petro  
Donated By Diana Petro 

https://www.shgparish.org/odb
mailto:lougabriele@verizon.net
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Dear Parishioners, 

 In the Broadway musical, Avenue Q, there is a moment 

when the puppets talk about Jesus’ nationality.  One claims He 

was black, another says He was white, while another says, “Jesus 

was Jewish,” to which they all laugh!  While Avenue Q promotes 

some morally questionable material for us as Christians, it does 

raise a very important popular bias for view.  Many people, many 

Christians, do not believe that Jesus was Jewish nor that His 

mother, Mary, nor His father, Joseph, were also Jewish. If they 

do acknowledge Jesus as Jewish, they presume He was not a 

“real Jew.”  Unthinkingly, they see Jesus as Christian and His 

family as Christian.  Jesus was Jewish and part of the belief 
system then was that God chose the Jewish people as His own, 

as the people of the Covenant and that you must join the Jewish 

faith to know the one true God.   

 The readings for this weekend would have then shocked 

the Old Testament audience as well as that of St. Paul and 
Matthew.  In the Old Testament, God declares that foreigners 

can join themselves to the Lord and serve Him.  Imagine, those 

others can be saved!  Paul speaks about His frustration in getting 

his Jewish brothers and sisters (remember Paul was Jewish as 
well!) to believe in Jesus and talks about taking the message to 

the pagans, the Gentiles. He does so but almost sadly 

reminisces about how God chose his people, the Jewish people 

and, even though they are not responding to Paul, the call of 

God is irrevocable.  One may almost hear the anguish in Paul’s 
voice.  Finally, Jesus, in the Gospel, reflects the Jewish attitude 

of His day by not acknowledging the Canaanite woman. It is only 

after they play a curious word game that Jesus realizes the 

woman has a deep faith and heals her daughter.  This would 

have shocked Matthew’s Jewish audience who still believed God 

came to them first.  The Jewish people are still God’s people 

and, as we pray for and acknowledge on Good Friday, theirs are 

the prophets, the Law and the Covenant. God’s Church, 

founded by Jesus is open to all. Just when we draw the line, 

God erases it. 

Consider supporting Sacred Heart Parish during our 150th  

anniversary year by signing up as a player or sponsor for the 

Third Annual Msgr. Aiken Memorial Golf Tournament, our larg-

est fundraiser of the year. Join us to play or donate as a sponsor 

(raffles, baskets, etc.) or monetary (ranging from $150 - $5,000). 

https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/readings/080623.cfm


Pray for the Repose of  
the Souls of the Faithful  

Departed 

Ed Mooney 

HELP WANTED 

Communications Coordinator  

Sacred Heart Parish is currently hiring for a part time communi-

cations coordinator. The candidate should possess strong ad-

ministrative and organizational skills while working to create 

clear and concise communications across all levels of the parish. 

This position is primarily responsible for maintaining the parish 

website, creating the weekly English/Spanish bulletins and cre-

ating social media content. This flexible 24-hour-a-week posi-

tion must be available to work occasional evenings and week-

ends as needed.  

Send resumes to Peggy Dryden at pdryden@shgparish.org. 

We Welcome the 

Newly Baptized! 

Luis Angel Cabanas Angeles  

Ezra Daniel Espana Cardona  

John Ronaldo Portillo Diaz  

Leilani Orellana Hernandez   

Zoe Madiley Flores Menjivar   

Remember the  

Sick in Your Prayers 
 

Joe Boswell 

Patricia Davis  

Deborah Fiori  
Joseph Klein 

Elaine Ortiz 

 

To place a name on the 

list, visit, shgparish.org/

sicklist or call the office. 
Names will remain on the 

list for four weeks. 

150th Anniversary Raffle 

Raffle tickets on sale beginning next weekend to support our 

parish during this 150th anniversary year! Only 500 tickets will 
be sold. $100 each. Grand Prize $10,000. 

Sunday,  

September 10 

Wedding  

Anniversary  

Blessings 
If you are celebrating a  

wedding anniversary in  

September, please sign up at 

shgparish.org/anniversary  

or call the Parish Office at 

410-833-1696 to receive 

a special blessing at the 

9:30 am Mass. 

https://www.shgparish.org/mass-schedule
https://www.shgparish.org/rcia
https://www.shgparish.org/religioused
https://www.shgparish.org/confirmation
https://www.shgparish.org/sicklist
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Confirmation and Religious Education Programs 
 

Online registration is open at  

shgparish.org/2023faithformation 

for our faith formation programs that begin next month! 

Religious Education Volunteers Needed   

One of the most important things we do as a parish is passing our 
Catholic Faith on to the next generation.  Please help us by 

volunteering for our Sunday morning sessions. We need 
Catechists and Assistants for grades three, five and six.  Training 

will be provided. We are also looking for Hall Monitors and 
Substitute Catechists.  To help, email Paul Gallagher at 

pgallagher@shgparish.org. 

Adult Confirmation 
 If you are an active adult Catholic (18+) 

who was never Confirmed, we will be 
offering a three-week program this  
October (8th, 15th, 22nd).  We will be 

meeting from 12:45-2:30 pm in Room 
105.  Those attending all sessions will be 
Confirmed on October 29th at the Balti-

more Basilica.   There is no fee for partic-
ipation, although we will accept a $15 

donation for the cost of the book we will 
be using.   For more information, email 

Paul Gallagher at  
pgallagher@shgparish.org. 

Sacred Heart  
Anniversary Apparel 

 
150th  

Anniversary  
Apparel 
available 

each week-
end after 

all Masses by the  
Welcome Desk or 

online at:  
shgparish.org/ 
150thapparel 
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